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May 5th  - Cinco de Mayo  

KP Duty       Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
Bob & Linda Campbell  Jerry & Terri Johnson 

 

 Howard & Glenda Hess 

Louis & Mary Wriedt 

Chris & Kimberly Brow 

    

 

May 19th –  Back the Blue 

KP Duty      Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
Jerry & Terri Johnson 

Pat Pediman 

Bill Kornegay 

Duane & Marian Kaiser 

 Ray & Laurie Owens  Louis & Mary Wriedt 

     

     

 

Please remember, the above schedule is apt to change at any given moment.  

Check with Terri Johnson for KP Duty; and Mary Long for Host and Hostess and Honey pot 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                       Always remember: Square Dancing is friendship set to Music 

  
 

  

Anniversaries Birthdays 

  

 

Jimmy and Susan Cusic 5/2 

Duane and Marian Kaiser 5/5 

Glen and WynEl Dodson  5/17 

Jesse and Carol Hooks  5/22 
 

Doris Cockrell 5/5 

Wayne Baldwin 5/10 

Howard Hess 5/12 

Jo Ellis  5/14 

Davene Goodman 5/17 

Laurie Owens 5/20 

Brady Cox  5/21 

Ruby Nell Orman 5/22 

Louis Wriedt 5/24 

Mildred Rounds 5/28 

Keith Thomas 5/29 

Bill Kornegay 5/15 
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   BANNERS    

 

Banners Captured 

Cliff Dwellers 

             Diamond Jubileers 

Rockwall Squares 

Swinging Stars 

Cotton Pickin' Squares 

           Stone Steppers 

 

 

 

 

 

Banners Out 

               Trail Blazers 

  Rebel Rousers 

 

    
 

 

  

CARES AND CONCERNS   

 Prayers Continue for George & Hazel Nelson  

 Prayers Continue for Maurice & Doris Cockrell 

 Prayers Continue for Glen Dodson 

 Prayers Continue for Ken & Carolyn Smith  

 Prayers Continue for Shirley Currie: Happy to see her at the April 21 dance 

 

 

 Reported by Kimberly Brow.  Please call Kimberly at 214-236-1294 to be listed and/or continue to be 
listed. Our prayers are with all our Kuzzins who are in need of healing. Praise God for the prayers 
answered and for guidance for those not answered.  

Kuzzins Kare!  
  

 

Looking Forward 

Cinco de Mayo Dance - May 5 

Monthly Ladies Luncheon – May 12 

Mothers Day - May 14 

Back the Blue Dance - May 19 

Memorial Day - May 29 

NORTEX Officer Installation & Dance- June 4th 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

DANCING QUEENS - LADIES LUNCHEON 

 

Friday May 12 at 1130 

Location: Chocolate Angel, High Street Antiques, 800 N 

Central Expressway, Plano phone no. 972-904-9597 

Call or Email Wyn EL, if you can attend.  

 



Bullwinkle's Korner 

The Merry Month of May has once again rolled around. Are we the only ones who think the 

months come much faster these days?? We have some fun dances planned for May. Starting 

with May 5, we will have our very own Cinco de Mayo Celebration Dance.  Our second dance of 

the month will be special as we honor our Armed Forces with our Red, White & Blue Dance. 

Hopefully, some members from our fellow clubs will visit us at these dances.  

Mary Long and Terri Johnson, along with their very helpful husbands have our Honey Pot, 

Host/Hostess and Refreshments assignments assigned. Please remember if you trade with 

someone or find at the last minutes you can’t fill your post, please let these ladies know. It’s a 

little thing, but it really helps them out.  

You have been asking about our next set of lessons and they are now planned. Roger & Cathy 

Lachance along with their committee have them scheduled to begin August 22, 2017. What does 

that mean to each member of our club??? Get busy and talk the lessons up everywhere you go!! 

I even asked the teller in the drive thru at the bank last week! She was not interested, but she 

might have been! It’s no secret; to keep our club going be must have new students and members. 

We have a great club full of friendly fun people….spread the word! 

John and Shirley Currie will be the next President of NORTEX! We need to start planning to 

attend their Installation Dance which will be June 4th at the Swingtime Center. We will have 

duties at the dance, but have not been told what they are at this point. We should wear our club 

skirts to this dance!!! It’s not every year the President of NORTEX is in your club. 

Congratulations to them!! 

We will be planning our visits at our next board meeting and will let you know about them soon 

after. Please try to make at least one if not two. If you see a dance that you think would be a 

good visit for our club, please let a board member know.  As of now, only two clubs have our 

banners: Trail Blazers and Rebel Rousers. We will check them as possible raids! 

Please continue to pray for ill members. We do miss them all.  

Look forward to dancing and visiting with you during this Merry Month of May.      ! 

 
KUER's KORNER - From the Peltons 

Friday - June 23 - Swinging Stars - Plano, Tx 

Shepard Elementary, 1000 Wilson Drive, Plano, Tx 

Square Dance Workshop 7:00 p.m. / Plus Tip 7:45 p.m. / Dance 8:00 - 10:00 p.m. - Wayne 

Baldwin Caller 

Saturday - June 24 - Cotton Pickin' Squares - Greenville, Tx 

L3 Recreation Hall, Greenville, Tx - Double Deal Dance 

Early Rounds 7:30 p.m. / Squares & Rounds 8:00-10:00 p.m. - Mike Bramlett Caller 

Saturday - July 22 - Cotton Pickin' Squares - Greenville, Tx 

L3 Recreation Hall, Greenville, Tx 

Early Rounds 7:30 p.m. / Squares & Rounds 8:00-10:00 p.m. - Wayne Shoemaker 

 
KALLER's KORNER - From the Baldwins 

Saturday - July 29th: Wayne's World Celebrating 50 Years of Calling 

All Saints Catholic Church, 5231 Meadow Creek Dr., Dallas. Double Deal Dance 

Early Rounds 7:00 / Plus 7:45 / Grand March/8:00 / Hot Hash after the last tip. 

  



April Memories 

Introducing The New NORTEX Presidents 

 
 

Rockwall Squares  

Spring Fling 

 
 

Kuzzins Coca Cola Dance 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Hail to the Chief 

Our Own 

John & Shirley 

Currie 

Thanks to Jerry and Terri Johnson for a 

wonderful Coca Cola Dance, complete with all 

the props! 

 

Howard, Glenda, 

Martha, Ern, Liz, 

Keith, Marian & 

Duane 



It's That Time of Year 

Lessons Planning Is Done and Now We Need You To Help Find Students 

The following is a temporary flyer to give you what you need to know about the 

dates, location, and instructor. A new flyer is going to be generated and printed so 

we will be able to advertise our lessons. We also will be providing an incentive for 

those of you who identify the most students that enroll, and take at least four 

lessons past the first two free lessons. Details will be forthcoming. The full set of 

Basic and Mainstream calls will be taught. The extra week will be used to host a 

dance at week 10, formatted as a regular club dance with a grand march, to give the 

students a chance to participate in a club activity. 

 


